
 

  

 Tribal Language Educators’   
Professional Learning Community (PLC) 

What? 
The Tribal Language Educators’ Professional Learning Community (PLC) is designed to offer 
support to Tribal language educators and leaders across the state. We share best or promising 
practices, past projects, future goals, and instructional strategies. There will also be sessions to 
ask questions and think around and through problems, speed bumps, and possibilities. 

When? 
Tribal Language Educators’ PLCs will be offered twice a month, on the first and third Thursday 
from 4:00–5:00 PM starting 9/22. The first Thursday of the month will be reserved for sharing 
about language and culture programs. The third Thursday of the month will be a time to 
network, ask questions, and receive support; as well as a place for feedback and thought 
partnership.  

Where? 
Monthly Tribal Language Educators’ PLCs will take place on Zoom (calendar invite) 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88290620755  We are also planning to restart our in-person 
gatherings this year; more information will be sent out around those events this fall.  

Who? 
We encourage all Tribal language educators and leaders across the state to join us during our 
online PLC meetings (1st and 3rd Thursday of each month). Please prioritize as it fits your needs.  

Why? 
These PLC opportunities can offer a safe space to collaborate and a community to think through 
problems and solutions, as well as sharing promising practices. You are also able to receive clock 
hours. Please make sure you are registered in PdEnroller to receive these clock hours. (PdEroller 
link to come) 

Contact 
Kayla Guyett (Jicarilla Apache) 
Tribal Language Liaison l Office of Native Education (OSPI) 
Kayla.Guyett@K12.wa.us  


